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Congratulations to Pete and Marie 
Steggerda who will celebrate their 65th 
anniversary on September 4. Please join us 
for cookies and fellowship following the 
morning service today. 

Herb and Joan Bruxvoort want to thank 
the church family for your prayers and 
support of many kinds and ask that you 
continue to hold them up in prayer.

Keep Randy and Val Droog in your prayers 
as they are both dealing with health 
issues.

If you would like to send a card to Ross 
and Stacy Hoekstra, their address is:
1303 Lincoln Pl S.E.,Orange City, IA 51041

to Immanuel!
Pastor Cody will preaching his message entitled 

“Lip Service is No Service” taken from James 2:14-26
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Announcements 
 Children’s Worship for 3 and 4 year old’s will 
begin on September 24.  We are excited to 
have children in this age range join us for 
Bible stories and activities appropriate
for their age.  If you don’t have a child that 
age range, but would be willing to help out 
by occasionally teaching a lesson, please let 
Kim Starkenburg know.  Helpers are usually 
4th-8th grade students.  If your child prefers 
not to be on that schedule please let Kim 
know.  Otherwise those students will be 
asked to serve as helpers once or twice 
during the school year.  Thank you!

Small Groups:  Small groups will start on 
Sunday, September 17.  Small groups will 
meet the third Sunday evening of the month 
beginning at 5:00 pm with a fellowship meal 
followed by a lesson at 6:00 pm. There will 
be three studies offered this year.  There is a 
sign up sheet on the back table. If you have 
any questions, please ask Dyla, Jamie, Sarah 
or Kim.

Those who will Serve

Sunday, September 3
Nursery:  Andrew & Kendra Nieuwendorp

Greeters:  Gerry & Deb Bomgaars
Sound:  Randy  Projection:  Dave  Livestream:  Joel 

Accompanist: Connie
Lemonade Servers:  Mike & Kay Kleinhesselink

Sunday, September 10
Nursery:  Zach and Paige De Jong, Gentry & Kolter Schiebout

Greeters: Steve and Jackie De Groot
Sound: Mike  Projection:  T. Poppema  Livestream: Travis

Accompanist: Kody
Lemonade Servers:  Mike & Kay Kleinhesselink

Sunday School/Catechism:
Five Sunday School teachers are still needed. 
Please let  Ver Westra, Emily Moret or Dana 
Pluim know   if you will help this year.  Thank 
You!

Two Cadet Counselors are needed for this 
year.  Please contact George Scholten if you 
are interested.  712-441-4015.

Cadets will have their kick-off night on Sept. 
13th starting at 6:30 at Vets Park in Orange 
City, please drop off your Cadets at Vets park 
and pick up at Vets Park at 8:50 that 
evening.  **Note for 4th Grade Cadets**- All 
incoming 4th Grade Cadets & parents are 
invited to a quick meeting at Calvary CRC at 
6:00 before the kick-off night.  We will hand 
out Cadet supplies & answer any questions 
you may have about the Cadet program.  
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